MENU
SMALL PLATES
Poutine

$11

Loaded fries served with gravy and cheese

Brussel’s and Bacon *v/vg/gf

2666 Granville St, Vancouver, BC V6H 3H8
www.themarquisgrill.com

$16

themarquisvancouver

Crispy fried sprouts, capers and bacon tossed
in home made maple honey syrup

Shrimp Gyoza

$16

Asian style pan-seared dumplings served with
soy sauce

Crispy Cauliflower Bites

$15

Crispy cauliflower tossed in salt and pepper or
buffalo sauce with ranch dressing +$1 Blue
cheese dressing

Homemade Hummus
Topped with olives, sundried tomatoes,
capers, poppy seed, and truffle oil served with
naan

Layers of corn tortillas and cheese topped
with diced tomatoes, olives, and jalapenos

Shortrib wrapped in a soft corn tortilla shell
with spicy home made salsa

$21

Grilled Cheese and Tomato Bisque

$17

Chicken and Mushroom Quesadillas

$18

Flour tortilla with cheese served with
homemade avocado salsa and taco sauce

$16

Tiger prawns sautéed in creamy beurre blanc
sauce served with naan bread

Crispy Wings

Marquis Burger

Aged cheddar cheese grilled on marble rye
bread with creamy tomato soup

$17

Garlic Tiger Prawns

$21

Homemade beef patty, bacon strips, tomato,
and mustard aioli served with fries and/or
salad

$21

Short Rib Street Tacos *GF

Spicy Chicken Burger
Crispy chicken seasoned with secret spices
topped with radicchio slaw served with yam
fries and chipotle mayo

$16

Nachos *v/vg

HANDHELDS

$16

Salt and pepper, Hot, Bourbon, BBQ, buffalo,
and 7 spice

Squash and Goat Cheese Sandwich

$18

Roasted herbed squash served with home
made pesto sauce and goat cheese topped
with pea shoots and fries

SOUP and SALAD
Roast Beet Salad

$16

Arugula & radicchio mixture served with
roasted beets, goat cheese, dried cranberries,
roasted almonds and balsamic dressing

EVENTS

Caesar Salad *GF

Every Monday 8 PM

Karaoke

Every Tuesday 8 PM

Movie Night

Creamy Caesar dressing with croutons and
parmigiana cheese

Every Wednesday 8 PM

Trivia Night

Tomato Bisque *vg/gf
Rich house made bisque served with garlic
bread

$14

$8

